

# Sophomore Newsletter

November 2016

### **Spring 2017 Course Registration Information**

Registration advising for all Sophomores in Paul College will begin on <u>Friday, November 18th</u>. Watch for an email the week of November 7th with instructions on how to make your registration advising appointment to get your RAC #.

In order to receive your RAC #, you must schedule an appointment with an advisor during the allotted Sophomore time block (Nov. 18 - Dec. 5). If you fail to schedule (or miss) your appointment you forfeit your priority for registering for classes. You will **NOT** be able to reschedule your appointment. Sophomore registration day is December 6th.

### Prepare for your Registration Advising Appointment

- ♦ Set up an appointment via Wildcat Advising.
- ♦ The time and room schedule is available online.
- Complete the following paperwork <u>BEFORE</u> your appointment:
  - ♦ Paul College Registration form (for your major)
  - ♦ UNH Registration worksheet \*2 copies
- Review Degree Works on Blackboard. Review your Discovery/Major/Writing Intensive requirements.
- ♦ If you do not schedule an appointment (or you miss your appointment) you will need to come to Walk-In Day on Tuesday, December 6th.

## Paul College Advisors

\*You may see any advisor.

- Shane Baker
- Ashley Lapp
- Lisa Pappajohn
- ◆ Tamara Rury
- ♦ Sean Stewart
- Ashley Vogl

# Office Contact Information

**Undergraduate Programs and Advising Office** 

10 Garrison Ave., Suite 101

Office Hours: M-F 8:00a-4:30p

Phone: 603-862-3885

Email: <u>paulcollege.advising@unh.edu</u>



# Widen your horizons...

Create new opportunities and explore new interests through programs offered at UNH.



UNH actively promotes international engagement and cross-cultural understanding. In today's globalized and interdependent world, studying international affairs and having a transnational perspective are critical for success and have never been more vital -- or valuable. With a dynamic roster of global opportunities, a teaching faculty conducting research worldwide and an increasingly international student body, UNH brings the world to our campuses and UNH to the world.

#### Every Friday at 2:15pm in the MUB

\*For more information on where you can study abroad, visit the CIEGE website.



Spend a semester or summer interning in Washington DC! <u>The Washington Center</u> provides a unique opportunity to gain valuable experiences, professional connections and develop leadership skills. The Washington Center offers placement in offices such as:

- US Chamber of Commerce
- Federal Trade Commission
- US Department of Treasury
- US Small Business Administration
- and more....

For more information contact Paula DiNardo (paula.dinardo@unh.edu).



The National Student Exchange is a consortium of over 170 colleges and universities throughout the United States, US territories, and Canada. Expand your curriculum, strike out on your own, explore new interests, study with new faculty, hear different ideas, make new friends, or create new opportunities, and widen your horizons.

For more information contact Paula DiNardo (paula.dinardo@unh.edu).

### Semester in the City: Boston



UNH undergraduates have the opportunity to spend a semester in Boston in a rigorous 30+ hour per week internship with a leading social change organization (nonprofit, business, or public sector) – in community development, social justice, health, education, environment, and other areas dedicated to the public good.

Contact <u>Semester.City@unh.edu</u> for more information about application requirements.



# Deadline to <u>declare</u> your Major/Option is <u>February 15th!</u>

For more information about the Majors and Options in Paul College, visit our website.

### **GET READY FOR FINAL EXAMS**

Final exams are right around the corner and it's important to start preparing now!

- Write down when all of your finals are scheduled: Final Exam Schedule.
- <u>Don't procrastinate</u> look ahead and begin studying for your first (or hardest) exam today.
- <u>Form study groups</u> help each other identify correct answers from past quizzes/tests, create practice questions, and review course material.
- <u>Keep perspective</u> don't stress out and try to relax. Take breaks, go for a run, or study a different subject if you get stuck.

### **Need Extra Help?**

Take advantage of the academic resources available to help you finish out the semester strong!

Visit our website for help session times for Paul College courses.